
 
 
Regulatory Circular RG08-80 
 
DATE:  July 7, 2008 
 
TO:  Members and Member Firms 
 
FROM: Market Operations Department 
 
RE:  Restrictions on Transactions in 
  Navistar International, Inc. (NAV/VNC) 
 
 
On February 14, 2007, NYSE suspended trading in shares of Navistar International Inc. 
(NAV/VNC). 
 
On June 30, 2008, NYSE resumed trading in shares of Navistar International Inc.  
Therefore, the current restrictions on NAV/VNC options shall be lifted.   
 
A memo detailing any new strikes available will be forthcoming from CBOE Market 
Services Department. 
 
Any questions regarding this information may be directed to Kerry Winters at (312) 786-
7312 or Joanne Heenan-Hustad at (312) 786-7786. 
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